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_________________________________________________________________
Subject:  Departments of Health and Human Services, Interior and 
          HUD Interdepartmental Agreement on the Indian Housing
          Program

     This Notice transmits a copy of the Interdepartmental
Agreement (IA) which was published in the Federal Register on
September 10, l996.

     On September 2, l994, HUD published a notice soliciting
public comment from Tribal Councils, IHAs and other interested
parties on a proposed revision to the IA between HUD, the Bureau
of Indian Affairs (BIA), and the Indian Health Services (IHS).
The Federal Register Notice proposed to establish the guidelines
by which HUD, the BIA, and the IHS will coordinate their efforts
in the delivery of services to tribes and IHAs in conjunction
with the planning and construction of new housing development
with the financial assistance of HUD's Indian housing program.

                            /s/Michael B. Janis for 
                            Kevin Emanuel Marchman, Acting
                            Assistant Secretary for Public
                                 and Indian Housing    
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